
PLEASE SUPPORT HB 2739. It would protect farmers and communities from contamination by genetically 

engineered crops by holding patent holders responsible. As a mother and health care provider, I strongly 

oppose GMOs and feel that communities have the right to make decisions about not using them. 

 

 

Thank you, and please share my comments with the committee. 

 

Leah Yamaguchi 

2238 SE 186th Ave Portland, OR 97233 

 


